
Dear Riders and Friends,

Welcome to another exciting edition of our newsletter.
We are thrilled to share the latest news, tips, and
stories from our vibrant equestrian community. 

This month, we officially kick off with the 2025 show
season! Remember that if you enter the ring on a
horse you love, that you have already won! 

The big show in March, is the annual Maple Ridge
Presidents Cup! Straight after that in April we start
preparing for Easter Festival 2025 at Kyalami Park
Club! We invite spectators to come through, hunt for
some Easter eggs and enjoy a spectacular week of
show jumping. 

Thank you for being part of our journey, and for your
continued dedication to the sport we all love. Here’s to
a month of unforgettable rides and memorable
moments!
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From Thomas’ Desk 
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Upcoming Shows &  Events & Past
Achievements .

SANESA
Qualifier 1 -
08th & 09th

February
2025. 

Pony Camp -
16th February

2025.

Kumusha
Graded Show
- 22nd & 23rd

February
2025. 

Congratulations to Megayn, Emma, Rachel
and Liya-Mae

on their first SANESA Outing for the year! We
are proud of all of you! 

Our next West Qualifier is - 08th & 09th of
March.

We are so blessed with all this rain!
Reminder in the wet season to make 
sure your horse has Hoof Hardner /
Stockholm Tar, to ensure their feet

stay clean and strong in this weather! 

Our next graded shows are:

Burlington Training - 21st March.
Pre Presidents Cup - 22nd March.

Presidents Cup - 25th - 30th March.
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Yard Updates and News

Funky Socks Challenge - 
Congratulations to 

Liyana Ross,
who is the winner 

of our February Funky 
Socks Challenge! 

Welcome to Kaitlyn Cassel
and Monsieur Blanco!

Welcome to Guin Gilbert and
Prince Joey!  

Welcome to all our new
Monaghan Residents who

have joined the riding
school! 

Wishing you all the happiest
of rides in and out of the

saddle! 



BILAVADU SHOW SHIRT
BILAVADU RIDER SHIRT
BILAVADU NUMNAHS

Looking smart as a team, grab your new
show shirt, rider shirt or numnah! We have lots of

sizes available.
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Yard Merchandise 

SOFT SHELL JACKET
Keep warm on the chilly mornings and

afternoons. Our new soft shell jackets, keep
you warm and looking smart.

Order yours now!

RAIN JACKET AND WIND PROTECTOR
Keep warm and dry during the raining season. 

Our new rain jackets, 
will keep you warm and looking smart.

Order yours now!
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Thomas - 073 697 0073 
Riding School - 076 440 2355

bilavaduequestrian@gmail.com 

@bilavaduequestriancentre

@bilavadu_equestrian_centre 

Bilavadu Socials

bilavaduequestrian.co.za


